
îïovenbor 10, 1932*

Dr, A,T, Bazin,
Medical Arts Building;, 
Sherbrooke St* W 
Montreal,

* t

Doar Dr, Basin,

Thank you very much for your
I am glad to hoar thatletter of November. 8th, 

arrangements for the Pacific Forth West Medical 
Association are going so well, and I am especially 
pleased with your observation that the programme
will be an "All Red" product.

I quite appreciate, as I think 
we all should, the sacrifice which is being made by

Wo can only hope that Mrs. Gordon’s
It is

Dr. C-ordon.
health will he maintained during the trip, 
too bad about Rhea, but thoro in no uso hi a taking 
risks when he is too valuable a man to be endangered.

With kindest regards end thank
you again for your letter.

Ever yours faithfully.

Principal.

___________________________ ________________ ;
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